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5 September 2023 

 
 
Selwyn District Council 
PO Box 90 
Rolleston 
 
Attn: Robert Love 
 
By email: hearings@selwyn.govt.nz 

contactus@selwyn.govt.nz 
 
 
Dear Robert, 
 
Central Plains Water Ltd designation in the Proposed Selwyn District Plan 
 
I refer to your email of 20 August 2023, advising that the Selwyn District Council considered the 
recommendations of the Proposed District Plan Hearing Panel and accepted the Panel’s recommendations in 
relation to Central Plains Water Ltd designation “CPW-1 Central Plains Water Scheme”.  
 
Pursuant to Section 172 of the Resource Management Act 1991, I advise that Central Plains Water Limited 
wholly accepts the recommendation of the Selwyn District Council in relation to Central Plains Water Ltd 
designation “CPW-1 Central Plains Water Scheme” .  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Susan Goodfellow 
CEO, Central Plains Water Limited 
sgoodfellow@cpwl.co.nz 
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